
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:00:52 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 9:11 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Shahriar Ghahremanian

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I as an Enbridge consumer does not accept any rate increase by Enbridge, as Bill 124 that passed by the Ontario
Government has a salary increase of only 1% per year. OEB should consider the other legislations like Bill 124 by
Government of Ontario. If the Government of Ontario believes that inflation is only 1%, the same rate increase for
all utilities including natural gas and electricity should be also applied. This bill 124 impacted 375000 employees in
different sectors like school board, hospital employees, ministry or agency employees and college employees.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --




